
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hi Everyone, 

I hope that you have a safe and enjoyable 4th of July with your family 
and friends. As the weather is getting a lot hotter, please be careful and limit your time 
outdoors. If you are doing yardwork, make sure to have some refreshments                      
in-between.  It is best to not  overdo it and if you can, try to get someone to help you. 

Our next meetings are scheduled for Saturday, July 12th with the Exec. board at 
10:00  AM with membership following  at 11:00 AM, I would like to thank Past Post    
Commander Mike Marshall for filling  in for me while I was at a different function that 
day. I would like your opinion as to whether we should take a few months off from   
membership meetings during the summer months due to vacations or other things. 

I would like to remind you about the Clutch Artists car show on Sunday July 13th. If you enjoy looking at 
a variety of classic older cars and street rods, this would be an event for you. I hope that you have a 
wonderful summer, stay safe and enjoy. 

     Also, recently announced, Veterans Day at the Eire County Fair will be on Sunday 
August 10th, 2025. 

For God and Country 

Commander Phil 

Commanders Message 

At the George F. Lamm 
Post 

 

Registration $15 (9AM-12PM) 

SHOW 9AM-4PM 

Breakfast, Lunch and        
Beverages Available. 



https://buffaloniagarahonorflight.org 

All of the posted Meat Raffles at the George F. Lamm Post are open to 

the public. More information on some of the raffles can be found on our    

website, http://americanlegionpost622.com/newandupcomingevenets 



Attention Lamm Post Members 

If you have an email address, but 

are not currently receiving the 

newsletter, Lamm Lights, to your in 

box, please send us your email      

information to : 

georgeflammpost622@gmail.com 



Find out more about this     

organiza�on by visi�ng 



Contact the Post at 

gflamm962@gmail.com 

Follow the Lamm Post 

on Face Book 

George F. Lamm 

(American Legion Post) 

Help for Vets 

Amherst Hosts NYS Department Of Veterans’ 

Services Community Outreach Walk-In Office 

Hours 9:00 AM - 3:00 PM on  August 13,       

September 10 at Amherst Town Hall in the  

Conference Room Across from Supervisor’s     

Office. He can help out with many issues,      

including service medals, tax exceptions, 

health care and compensation claims. 

Contact Rob Stutz, Veterans’ Benefit Advisor 

for more information. 

Robert.stutz@veterans.ny.gov 

www.veterans.ny.gov 

1-888-838-7697 



Events at other Legion Posts 

 

Check out all of the Discounts you 

can receive by being a American 

Legion Member at: 

https://americanlegionpost622.com/membership  





 


